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Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Friday, June 28, 2002 3:37 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich; Buddy Williams {(E-mail); Doug Soloway (E-mail); Eric Denholm (E-mail); Executive
Director; Fairman Fraiser (E-mail); General MVLWRE (E-mail); Health Canada EA (E-mail}; Joe
Acorn; John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); John Ramsey (E-mail); Judy Langford (E-
mail}; Julie Dahi (E-mail); Karen MacArthur; Kathrin Wessendorf (E-mail}; Kevin Ledrew (E-mail);
Mark Dahl (E-mail); Mark Lange DFQO (E-mail); McNeill Jason (E-mail}; Peter Lennie-Misgeld (E-
mail}; Robin Johnstone (E-mail}; Roy Ellis (E-mail); S. Kristyn (E-mail); Steve Mathews (E-mail);
Susan Hunt; Tamara Hamilton (E-mail)

Subject: De Beers Work Plan Amendments

Request for Meeting to discuss draft Work Plan Amendments for the De Beers
Environmental Assessment.

Time: 3:00 PM to 4:00 PM

Place: MVEIRB Board Room

Date: Tuesday July 2, 2002

Purpose: Open discussion of Draft Work Plan

Sincerely,

Luciana Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 766-7053; Fax (867) 766-7074
mveirb.nt.ca

PS: MVLWB I hope you can send someone to the meeting and Mr. Robin Johnstone your attendance
would really be helpful.
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